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Project Rooftop 
 
I have many articles on my web page about the Demonic Bill Gates and his plan to 
microchip the world.  Many have been encouraged to take the vaccine, hundreds of 
Evangelical Christians including Albert Mohler President of Southern Baptist Seminary 
in Louisville, KY.   
 
Recently Southern Baptist Theological Seminary president Dr. Albert Mohler kicked off 
a new season of the ‘Briefing’ by accusing his friend, Dr. John MacArthur of Grace 
Community Church of “malpractice” by choosing to open up five months into the 
pandemic and not staying shut down for an indeterminable time.  
 
Mohler opened the program discussing issues surrounding churches being constrained 
during the pandemic, and in particular, a bad Supreme Court ruling in Calvary Chapel 
vs. Sisolak, with Steve Sisolak, being the governor of Nevada. 
 
The governor of Nevada had handed down an edict in the midst of COVID-19 that limits 
the total attendance in any church service to 50. Now, that’s to be contrasted with the 
fact that major businesses, including businesses that draw thousands of people such as 
the casino industry, the larger gambling enterprise in Nevada, are allowed to go up to 
50% of capacity. 
 
By any definition, you are looking at a targeted, non-neutral abrogation of this church’s 
religious liberty. They’re being singled out. This is not a generally applicable law. The 
whole point is you can go to the casino but you can’t go to church, at least under the 
same circumstances. 
 
Dr. Mohler discusses why the liberal Supreme Court judges voting 5-4 to uphold it is 
such a bad ruling, and in particular lauds the dissent from the conservative judges, 
commenting favorably on Justice Kavanaghs’ pithy observation “There is no world in 
which the Constitution permits Nevada to favor Caesar’s Palace over Calvary Chapel.” 
The decision, he says, is pretty much straight trash.  
 
Regretfully, Albert Mohler seems to have been hypnotized by the worldly church loyalty 
to their 501(3)c tax status.  Dr. Mohler recently gave his blessing for Baptists to take the 
Covid-19 vaccine.  I believe he is giving his followers bad advice. 
 
Let me recommend to readers that they look at “Project Rooftop” by Anthony Patch.  In 
the link below you will find an overview of the patent information on Bill Gates “Mark” of 
the Beast referred to in Revelation 13: 6.  “And he causeth all, both small and great, 
rich and poor, free and bond, to receive a mark in their right hand, or in their 
foreheads”  If you have been deceived into thinking that the Covid-19 vaccines are not 
the “Mark” of the Beast, you have not been keeping up with all the information that 
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others have posted about the QUANTUMDOT/HYDROGEL ID2020.  I have at least a 
dozen articles on Bill Gates, the Vicar of Vaccines and his patents on what is to come. 

 
The link below will provide you an overview of a highly sophisticated system of 
microchipping the world’s population.  I recommend reading Project Rooftop below.  
The information could not be a better description of the “Mark” of the Beast referenced 
six times in the book of Revelation.  Revelation 13:17; 14:11; 15:2; 16:2; 19:20; and 
20:4.  

Project Rooftop - Anthony Patch  

https://anthonypatch.com/patreon/From the Rooftop.pdf  

 
I have seen at least a half-dozen sites, Christian nonetheless, that have said this is not 
the Biblical Mark of the Beast, and I would have to vehemently disagree with those that 
say the vaccine is not the “Mark” without their qualifying this as being a system.  It will 
modify your DNA, You will be changed into a human/beast, and you will be an antenna! 
 
It is most certainly that which will make you part of the Beast System where artificial 
intelligence will control you.  If you doubt any of this, go and read my series on:  
 

666/999 
5G, the Mark of the Beast, and the UPC Code 
 

https://anthonypatch.com/patreon/From%20the%20Rooftop.pdf
https://anthonypatch.com/patreon/From%20the%20Rooftop.pdf
http://www.safeweb.norton.com/
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Read especially parts 12, 13, & 14, which deals with the Gates “Microchip” plan.   These 
three segments are part of the final documentary information that the series covers from 
the inception of triple six in Babylonian culture, later absorbed into the Roman Empire 
and the faux global church inhabited by Satanic forces. 
 
What you need to remember is that the Bible was written, depending on the specific 
book, hundreds and even thousands of years before you began to read it.  The 
meanings or definitions of words have not always remained the same as when first put 
to paper or papyrus.  The challenge has always been there to learn how a word was 
used back then, and how it may have changed over time, and then finally interpret it in 
light of the present.  This being the case, it is a daunting task to get an accurate 
modern-day rendering of the words used in the Hebrew Masoretic or Greek Textus-
Receptus.   
 
The collective evidence from everything that I have covered and its latest manifestation 
and patent leaves one no doubt that this is all about enslavement into a half human / 
half beast reality.  There are far too many external factors at this point in time to outright 
reject this as the “Mark” of the Beast.  The technical side of this goes back to “Digital 
Angel”  
 
Researchers at the University of Miami have recommended men to have a fertility 
evaluation before receiving the COVID vaccine and to consider freezing their sperm 
before vaccination in order to protect their fertility.  That report adds insight to what the 
public may not know about what is in the Pfizer or Moderna vaccines.  We are told that 
a person will have to get a two-shot vaccine over a three week period.  With all the 
problems with vaccines today, there is no assurance that you will not be damaged, or 
even killed.  You are on your own for liability of damage.  That first shot might not 
physically damage you, but you do not know what this contains.  You might receive the  
“gift” of Brucillosis Mycoplasma.  Don’t know what Brucillosis Mycoplasma is?  I urge 
you to read my latest article posted on www.pastorbobreid.com.  It is linked at: 
Mycoplasma The Pathogen That Will Kill You without Your Knowledge!, Part 3    
 

Few people understand vaccines and vaccine damage.  A few weeks ago, it was 
reported that 1 OF EVERY 18 children has Autism.  A year ago, 1 OF EVERY 24 male 
children had Autism.  Very much related to this issue of Autism over the past decade 
104 physicians, researchers died under mysterious circumstances from gun shots, 
poisoning, car accidents, alleged suicides, etc. 
 

What did all these men and women have in common?  They were investigating Autism, 
HIV, and an enzyme protein inhibitor called Nagalase.  Blood samples from children 
with Autism had high amounts of Nagalase in their blood chemistry.  Nagalase is a 
cancer agent from all the evidence of how it works and what it prevents from occurring 
naturally.  The bottom line of this is the only way the children could have got Nagalase 
in their system was by way of vaccines.   Need I say more about the risk of vaccines?  
The link to the video that explains this is found at the links below.  But I should remind 
you that a great deal of effort has been expended to bury this story reported in 2016.  
The bogus fact-checkers and media went to a lot of work and trouble to paint a picture  

http://www.pastorbobreid.com/
http://pastorbobreid.com/PDFs/myco3.pdf
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of Dr. Jeff Bradstreet as some sort a quack doctor.  Dr. Bradstreet spoke at a 
presentation in the fourth link below which was recorded in 2013. 
 

Mirrored- GcMAF and Nagalase Vaccines and Autism - YouTube 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZEaZhKOm9gM  
 

Doctors murdered after discovering cancer enzymes in vaccines 

https://www.naturalnews.com/055347_vaccines_dead...  

 Nagalase and cancer: How are they connected? - YouTube  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lU8NXA5lmMQ   

Dr. Jeff Bradstreet speaks at Autism One - YouTube  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NtRxBC3MUow  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZEaZhKOm9gM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZEaZhKOm9gM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZEaZhKOm9gM
https://www.naturalnews.com/055347_vaccines_dead_doctors_cancer_enzymes.html
https://www.naturalnews.com/055347_vaccines_dead_doctors_cancer_enzymes.html
https://www.naturalnews.com/055347_vaccines_dead
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lU8NXA5lmMQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lU8NXA5lmMQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NtRxBC3MUow
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NtRxBC3MUow
http://www.safeweb.norton.com/
http://www.safeweb.norton.com/
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I cite the issue of Nagalase as an example of children receiving a “gift” they do not need 
because the government health agencies are unable to secure the safety to validate or 
verify every single vile of vaccine given to our children.  This is not the first time it has 
been discovered that a vaccine has been corrupted.  The major example was the Salk 
and Sabin polio vaccine, in which 98-million children received a polio vaccine with a 
hidden “gift” in the form of SV-40, or Simian 40.  The gift was a “cancer” gene in which 
millions of Americans died prematurely in life.   
 
The Bible in Psalms 90:10 states “The days of our years are threescore years and 
ten; and if by reason of strength they be fourscore years, yet is their strength 
labour and sorrow; for it is soon cut off, and we fly away.”   So this passage tells us 
seventy years is normal, and eighty can be expected with intent and healthy living.  You 
can rest assured that the government could care less if folks die at 40, 50, or 60, it 
simply means that they do not have to pay out social security benefits.   
 
As Anthony Patch has illustrated, Project Rooftop contains sufficient technology to fit 
the parameters of the “Mark” of the Beast.  As I see it, the public is faced with gambling 
on an unproven mRNA vaccine, never before given to a human, let alone a lab animal 
test agent to determine its efficacy.  The normal development time for bringing a 
vaccine to market is normally seven years.  If you believe for one moment that vaccines 
can be produced in a matter of days or months, you are naïve or plain stupid.   
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The modified mRNA vaccine means to change, replace, substitute, transform (a 
structure) from its original anatomical form during development.  A person 
becomes something entirely different than from what came out of your mother’s 
womb at birth.  You essentially become owned by an entity that has patented the 
contents of that mRNA vaccine.  Link of part human, and part synthetic beast! 
 
Blessings, 
 
 
Pastor Bob, EvanTeachr@aol.com  
www.pastorbobreid.com 
http://jesusisthewaythetruththelife.com/node/22  

mailto:EvanTeachr@aol.com
http://www.pastorbobreid.com/
http://jesusisthewaythetruththelife.com/node/22

